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I feel strongly that If this passes, quality of care will diminish greatly. I pride myself as 

a dental professional in Taking care of my patients to the best of my ability. Relying 

on the education and training I worked hard to obtain. Patients can rest assured they 

are placing their trust with a skilled technician. As a patient myself I would expect my 

dentists office to provide me with the same. It’s important to make sure dental 

assistants are qualified to take radiographs, passing an exam ensured this.  


